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From:
Sent: Friday, 22 March 2024 10:23 pm
To: Registrar
Subject: Nz post/PBT

Hi  
 
I hope i am not late for putting my request through to the commission! 
 
I am an owner driver at Pbt, i have served with PBT from atleast last  years. And there are many more like myself, 
who have been with PBT from quite a long time. We have seen lots of ups and downs in these years and played a 
massive role in the growth of the company. 
 
We have always relied on PBT for our source of income to support our families. 
 
The current acquisition of customers and not the owner drivers means we will have to struggle to find other options 
of income which is quite stringent as per the market situation. Scares us how we are going to feed our family and 
pay our livings. 
 
It would be a fair deal that whoever take over pbt customers, must take over the owner drivers. Or where else 
would we go!!! 
 
I hope you guys can help us. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Anonymous 
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